
 

Community Forum – 
Aboriginal Education 

 
Plan to Attend 

 
The Vancouver Board of Education would like to hear 
from you about their plans they are making to begin 

a new program with an Aboriginal Focus. 
 

Your ideas about this and other options for 
Aboriginal Education are essential for any further 

development of the proposal. 
 
 

Please plan to attend a forum on: 
 

Tuesday, January 25 
6:30 pm 

Templeton Secondary School 
Small Gym 

 
The forum will be facilitated by 
Jo-Ann Archibald, a well know 
and highly respected educator.  
You will have an opportunity to 
provide direction for the Board in 
their plans to further their 
commitment to our Aboriginal 
Education Enhancement 
Agreement. 
 

Please RSVP to mlouie@vsb.bc.ca 


